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CONFIDENTIAL

Hello. 

Thank you for applying to the Creative Communities Programme. Please note that it is important that you keep the following communications in strictest confidence.
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We are working with the Big Lottery Fund to deliver the Creative Communities Programme. In partnership with them we have reviewed your application and the Big Lottery Fund are interested in hearing more about your project with a view to them funding your work. The Big Lottery Fund will contact you during July to discuss your project in a little more detail. In the meantime, if you have any questions you can contact Lynn Thompson – lynn.thompson@biglotteryfund.org.uk 

If you would rather not be considered by the Big Lottery Fund, please contact me below.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Best wishes, 

Creative Communities Team
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